
 

Monday 15th July  

Bun sale for  

Forget me not Hospice  

 

Wednesday 17th July  

Leavers Assembly in Church  

ALL WELCOME 

 

Thursday 18th July  

Y6 Leavers Party    

 

Friday 19th July  

Close for Summer  

 

Wednesday 4th September  

School re-opens for pupils 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Special Edition Newsletter  

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs K.Smith  
 

admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk  
  10th July 2024   Issue 13 

Diary Dates 

We are extremely proud to announce our Key Stage 2 SATs 
results for the 2023-2024 academic year. This data will be 
published online formally once all of the necessary checks 
have been made (in the autumn term). 
 
We have once again, come significantly above the national 
average in all areas. We are so proud of how hard our pupils 
have worked this year (and all the years before!) to get to 
this point. We know that our pupils work hard and our       
results show that they are receiving an outstanding          
education.  

Well done to all involved!             

SPORTS DAY     

Well done to all who participated on Sports Day. The sun 
eventually came out (although seems to have disappeared 
again) and a great morning was had by all. We are            
particularly proud of the sportsmanship shown by our pupils. 
They cheered each other on and kept each other going when 
needed! We shall put some more photos on the website for 
you all to view.  

Mrs Jocelyn, Head of School  
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% of children 

achieving ARE 

(Age Related 

Expectation) or 

above  

Reading Writing Maths SPaG Science Achieving 

Reading, 

Writing and 

Maths 

combined  

St Andrews 

CE School 

2024 result  

 

87% 87% 87% 78% 93% 74% 

National 

2024 result  

74% 72% 73% 72% 81% 61% 



Goodbye and Good luck  
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Dear Lord, 
 

Please give me the 
strength to endure this 

situation, and to find the 
blessings and lessons that 

it contains. 
  

Please give me the 
endurance to continue 

ahead.  
  

Please guide my thoughts, 
words and actions, so that 
I walk your path of peace 

and love. 
 

Amen 

 

Year 6 SATS results  

All parents and carers should have received their child’s end 
of year annual report this week. Please contact the office   
directly if this has not come home with your child. Children in 
Year 6 should have also received  their end of year SATs   
results. Teachers are happy to discuss these results in more 
detail should this be required 

Next week we will be saying farewell to Mr Dix. 
He has taught ICT at St. Andrew’s for 22 years. 
He has taught so many pupils (and even many   
parents) throughout his time here.  

We would like to thank him for all of his hard 
work and dedication to St. Andrew’s and wish him 
all the very best. Thank you Mr Dix!  

We also saying goodbye to Mr Blackburn and Miss Mitchell. 

We will display all school lost property in the final two days of 
term. Please check and see of your child is missing anything.  

After this time, all lost property will be disposed of.  

Thank you  

Lost Property  

Year 6 Leavers Party  

Year 6 have their leaver’s party on Thursday 18th July in the 
evening. Pupils should arrive at school at 6.30pm and be      
collected by a trusted adult at 8pm. We will not allow any   
pupils to walk home without an adult at this time. Huge thank 
you to the PTA for organising this event.  

 

 

 

Please note No mobile phones are allowed at the party 

 



Year 6 Leavers show  
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Well done to our Year 6 pupils who have performed in ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ this 
week. They sang their socks off and blew us all away with an incredible performance. It’s 
been so lovely to see how far the children have come over the past four years. Their 
confidence has grown tremendously.  

 

 

 

 

As part of our support for Forget Me Not Hospice, we 
are supporting Madi in her mission to continue to raise 
money for this incredible hospice.  
Madi has planned a special bake sale next week to help 
raise funds.  
 
We are asking that pupils in years Y4 & Y5  bring in   
donations and ask that they do not include nuts to avoid 
any allergic reactions.  
 
Pupils can buy a bun at breaktime on Monday for 50p. 
Any left over will be sold on Tuesday morning. 
  

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

Our wonderful Year 6 children will have their Leavers Assembly 
in Church on Wednesday 17th July.  
 
All parents and carers are welcome. We would ask you to be in 
Church between 1.00-1.15pm so we can start the service    
promptly at 1.15pm.   
 
Thank you  

Bun Sale— Forget me not Hospice 


